
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Kimberly M. Wilson"; Tucker, Shelly
Cc: Shoemaker, Mike; David J. Adkins
Subject: RE: Cockburn Federal #2 * API: #30-25-36282 * 1RP-4725
Date: Thursday, April 12, 2018 8:31:00 AM

Good morning Ms. Wilson:

NMOCD would appreciate more advanced notice for review given that 1RP-4725 occurred about 10 months ago.
Also, please utilize USGS database as an additional reference to assess depth to groundwater. There are multiple
wells within a 1 mile radius with more recent data indicating average depth to groundwater just under 50 ft. bgs.

NMOCD will consider vertical delineation completed for chlorides; however, not for TPH extended at S-1 area
using the conservative estimated depth to groundwater. Please proceed to complete vertical delineation past 4 ft.
bgs. for the area represented by S-1. Laboratory analyses of TPH extended and chlorides.

As the remedial work is already underway, remove 1 ft. of TPH-impacted material at the area represented by S-1, in
addition to the proposed 1 ft. at S-4 and S-5. Please be advised that confirmation bottom and sidewall samples are
required for the excavated areas represented by S-1, S-4, and S-5.

In the remediation report, please include 1) a scaled map with confirmation sample locations marked with GPS
coordinates and excavated areas outlined and 2) dated photo documentation of delineation/remediation activities.

NMOCD database indicates Fee surface. BLM can verify. If not, like approval from BLM required.

Thanks,
Olivia

-----Original Message-----
From: Kimberly M. Wilson <kwilson@talonlpe.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 4:44 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Tucker, Shelly <stucker@blm.gov>
Cc: Shoemaker, Mike <Mike.Shoemaker@dvn.com>; David J. Adkins <dadkins@talonlpe.com>
Subject: Re: Cockburn Federal #2 * API: #30-25-36282 * 1RP-4725

I just talked to the construction department regarding the time frame of completion, it will take 2 days to complete
this project.

Sent from my iPhone

> On Apr 10, 2018, at 2:30 PM, Kimberly M. Wilson <kwilson@talonlpe.com> wrote:
>
>
> RE:       Cockburn Federal #2
>            API: #30-25-36282
>            1RP-4725
>
> Dear Olivia and Shelly,
>
> Tomorrow, Wednesday May 11, 2018, we will be mobilizing to the Cockburn Federal #2 to begin remedial action
on 1RP-4725 incident.  Attached please find the Soil Assessment and Remediation Work Plan for the above
reference location.
>
> Could we get a response on the work plan? This is going to be a small job and I would rather have something in
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writing from regulatory at the beginning of the job.  I understand how busy the OCD and BLM are lately.
>
> Thank you for your consideration.
>
> Respectfully,
>
> Kimberly
>
> Kimberly M. Wilson
> Project Manager
> Office: 575.746.8768
> Direct: 575.616.4023
> Cell: 575.602.3826
> Fax: 575.746.8905
> Emergency: 866.742.0742
> Web: www.talonlpe.com
>
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